Development Clerk

From: Director of Development <dod@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 8:57 AM

To: 'Development Clerk'

Subject: FW: Westbrook application

Please place on web portal for Westbrook

Doug Finch, Director of Development
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

P: (585)394-1120 x2234

F: (585)394-9476

From: Greg Westbrook [mailto:gwestbrook@clearcovesystems.com]

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 4:59 PM

To: cnadler@reevebrownlaw.com; Director of Development; Cory Westbrook
Subject: Westbrook application

Chris,

I am writing this email for my son Cory Westbrook.

I had requested of Doug Finch that I would be notified when the the hours exceeded 2 hours of engineering
services by MRB and that I would sit with engineers as they progressed with their review.

Just as you requested "As I hope you can understand , engineering review time fluctuates based on each
application ....is required to spend whatever time is needed to do so," I will not provide an open check book for
the review of Cory's plan. What I will do is that I will make myself available to sit with the engineer at MRB as
he/she conducts their review. Would you please have the responsible engineer notify me via Doug what time I

should plan on joining them in their office for this review.

Thank you

Greg Westbrook, Chief Executive Officer
585-754-7772 | gwestbrook(@clearcovesystems.com
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